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ICI Comment Letter Opposing Sales Tax
on Additional Services in Maryland

The Investment Company Institute submitted a comment letter to oppose SB 1045 and HB
1554, which expands the sales tax on additional services including financial services in the
state of Maryland.

Read more in the comment letter.
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